
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 To:  Mayor Alan Hanks and City Council Members 
 
 From: Jerry W. Cole, Director 
   Department of Parks and Recreation 
 
  Subject: Canyon Lake Park Lighting Improvement 
    Project, PR09-6012 
  
 Date: May 26, 2011 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
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Director 
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Randy Lyons 

Landscape Designer 

(605) 394-5225 

 

 

 

Jeri Taton 

Administrative 
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(605) 394-5225 

 

 

 

Lon Van Deusen,  

Parks & Cemetery 

Manager 

(605) 394-4175 

 

 

 

Doug Lowe, 

Recreation Manager 

(605) 394-6161 

 

 

 

Duncan Olney 

Aquatics Manager 

(605) 394-5223 

Many of the bollard light fixtures in Canyon Lake Park along 
the shoreline are no longer operable. Funding has been 
identified in the Parks & Rec CIP Fund to replace these 
fixtures and staff is now ready to request bids for the project. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the Advertising Authority for 
PR09-6012 Canyon Lake Park Lighting Improvements 
Project. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 


